
Precautions During Covid-19 Pandemic
  

To keep everyone as safe as possible and follow government guidelines, we have had to adapt our
routine at pre-school and how it is organised. We have always welcomed parents/carers into our
setting, but unfortunately at the moment we do not let them or any visitors into pre-school during
sessions.

We have become an “outside” pre-school, holding the sessions in the garden. We have plenty of
shelter either from trees or combined shed and covered decking area, which will protect us from
sun,  wind  and  rain.  This  will  enable  us  to  still  provide  an  extensive  range  of  activities  and
experiences.  We  will  continue  until  the  weather  is  too  cold,  as  there  is  less  likelihood  of
transmission of the virus outside.

All toys and equipment, chairs and tables, used by the children each day will either be washed at the
end of the day, or put into quarantine for at least 72 hours. All soft furnishings have been removed
and the carpeted area cordoned off, as these cannot be washed daily.

As part of our Covid policy we require that children only attend one childcare setting.


